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Agenda Item # 2c 

2022 Annual Clearwater Sustainability Program Report to HOVMSD 

 

Background 

 

Member communities of the HOVMSD (Kaukauna, Kimberly, Little Chute, Combined Locks, 

and the Darboy Sanitary District) are required to file an annual Clearwater Sustainability 

Program report to the HOVMSD.  

 

The City of Kaukauna’s annual report is attached. 

 

The intent of the annual report is to update the HOVMSD on the community’s efforts toward 

maintaining a sustainable level of inflow and infiltration.  

 

The governing body of each HOVMSD member community must review each year’s annual 

report. A resolution stating that the governing body has reviewed and accepted the annual 

report is on the Common Council agenda tomorrow night. 

 

 

Recommended Action 

 

Accept and place on file the City of Kaukauna 2022 Annual Clearwater Sustainability 

Program Report to HOVMSD. 

 

 


